
From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2019 10:33 AM
To: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal
Cc: Garwin Yip
Subject: Re: ROC LTO 2.1 Analytical Approach

Thanks Cathy, I think it would be a good move to change reference to baseline and then wait to send it tomorrow along with the SOS and the Action Area.
Howard

On Mon, Apr 15, 2019 at 10:25 AM Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov> wrote:

Here's the draft that I've "cleaned" to go to Rec.

If we want to wait until tomorrow to distribute, I could change "reference condition" to "base condition". The former is all over the document, so if that makes someone uncomfortable....it needs to change. There are a few small revisions in response to Rosalie that we can tackle later this week.

My plan is to PDF it whenever we are ready. But we need to get this all reviewed -- we're running into being very inefficient in review.

S:\Draft BiOp\2_ESA\2.1 Analytical Approach\2-1_Analytical_Approach_V6_DraftForDistribution.docx

--

Howard L. Brown
Policy Advisor
NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region
U.S. Department of Commerce
(916) 930-3608
Howard.Brown@noaa.gov



www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov